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Upcoming Events

UCPG Meeting
Tuesday, April 11"
6:00 p.m.
Forum Hall,
UTC above Wells Fargo Bank
Full Agenda available at UC Library

UCCA Board Meeting
Wednesday, April 12"
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

UC Library

Spring Egg Hunt
Saturday, April 15"
10a.m. - noon
Standley Park

UC Celebration Committee
Wednesday, April 19"
7:00 p.m.

Standley Park Rec. Center
All welcome

Kids Night Out
Friday, April 21¢
Standley Park
Advance Reservations Required

EdUCate! Friendraiser
Saturday, April 22™
11:00 a.m. - 3:00p.m.
University City High School

Standley Recreation Council
Thursday, April 27"
7:00 p.m. Standley Park
Public Welcome

Coming in May:

UCCA Annual Clean UP Day
Saturday, May 13"

Deadline
for the May issue is
April 10™.

For news, email:
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net
For ads, email:
uccaADS@hotmail.com

s N R

Council President Scott Peters announces funds available to keep Swanson Pool open through May 14.

UC Farmers Market Opens April 1 at

Spreckels Elementary

UC residents will no longer have to go
outside the community to find a
Farmers Market. A certified Farmers
Market, managed by the same people
who manage the La Jolla Farmers
Market, will be held at Spreckels
Elementary parking lot every
Saturday beginning April 1¢. Hours
are from 2:30 p.m.- 6:30 p.m. The
parking lot is expected to be filled with
vendors including LemonGrass BBQ
(Teriyaki  Chicken, Lemongrass
Chicken, Satay Chicken, Kettle Corn),
Petrou Foods (Greek Olive oil, Greek

Olives, and Feta Cheese - local UC
resident), Hidalgo Flowers,
Maldonado Flowers, Lone Oak Ranch
(Fruit), Kawano Farms (Produce),
Fairway Farms (produce, avocados,
flowers, Etc.) La Creperie (Savory
Crepes, Sweet Crepes), hopefully an
organic farmer and cheese vendor
and lots of jewelry vendors. Come
see your neighbors, meet the vendors
and support your community. If you
or someone you know would like to
be a vendor, please contact Mike
Echavarry at 619 593-9604.

All Invited to EdUCate! Friendraiser

Student Performances, Showcase of Student Work,
Grant Awards, all part of a fun-filled day

EdUCate!, the University City
Foundation for Public Schools, pres-
ents its Friendraiser and UC Schools
Open House to showcase Curie,
Doyle and Spreckels Elementary,
Standley Middle School, and
University City High School

Please join school staff, parents, stu-
dents and community members
in our celebration. There will be food,

fun, entertainment, and the recogni-
tion of recipients of EdUCate! Grants
and Honor-A-Teacher awards.

Date: Saturday, April 22,

Time: 11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Place: University City High School
6949 Genesee Avenue

For more information, visit our web-
site www.uc-educate.org
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Neighborhood News...

If you heard music coming from
Stadium Street on March 4, it was for
the 100" birthday of Millie Goddard's
dad, John Ertl, at the home of Jack
and Millie. Relatives and friends came
from across the country for this special
occasion. The party was held in the
back yard of the Goddards' home,
which is beautifully tended by Grandpa
John...UC resident Dr. Edgar D.
Canada, President of the California
Society of Anesthesiologists, has been
interviewed extensively recently con-
cerning the Society's position on the
Michael Morales death penalty issue.
You may have seen him on KPBS' Full
Focus, or heard him on Channel 7/39,
Fox News, or several radio
stations...The spotlight is also shining
on another member of the Canada
household. Congratulations to Linda
Canada who is the 2006 Puente de
Oro Honoree of Girl Scouts San
Diego Imperial Council. This presti-
gious award is given annually to an
individual who goes beyond expecta-
tions in actively supporting the local
council. Linda Canada has been
involved with a number of adult mem-
bership campaigns, is a dedicated
fundraiser for Girl Scouts, and is creat-
ing an archives of Girl Scout materials
and memorabilia in connection with
their 90th anniversary celebration in
2007... Ernie Andrade invites all to
participate in the Hunger Walk, a 4
mile walk starting at De Anza Cove at
Mission Bay on April 29" at 8:00 am.
The purpose is to lend support to
CCSA (Community Christian Service
Agency) that helps the emergency
needs (mainly food and clothing) for
the working poor, the poor and the
homeless located in San Diego
County. This event is recognized by
All Saints Lutheran Church,
University City United Church of
Christ and the Church of the Good
Samaritan Episcopal. Walkers and
Pledgers are needed. Meet at the reg-
istration tables set up at De Anza
Cove... University City Little League
is having its annual Padres Day on
Sunday April 9, during Opening
Weekend when the Padres play the
Rockies at 1:05 p.m. Tickets are only
$12 each and all kids get a free Vinny
Castilla t-shirt. Funds will help UCLL
buy bleachers for our Jim Carl Field. If
you would like to purchase tickets,
contact Jemma Samala at 858-774-
3266 or jsamala@san.rr.com...

UC Celebration Plans Underway

Spring is here, and the 4" of July will
be here before we know it. Building on
the success of the last two years, the
UC Celebration Committee is enthusi-
astically planning this year's event. To
ensure its success, solid volunteer
commitments are needed. Please
contact Deb Torres or Mike Kappler at
858-220-5679 or 858-597-0212 or
TorresDeb1@AOL.com if you would
like to help.

Groups interested in reserving a

booth should contact Joe McLaughlin
at Joe@HomesofSanDiego.com or
858-558-8987. Any group wishing to
sell food must reserve before May 1,
2006.

In addition to volunteers, sponsors
and donations are also needed. If you
know of interested companies or
groups, contact Andy Freeburn at
AndyFreeburn@Century21Award.com
or 858-336-4437.

Friends of the Library Book Sale May 6*

Mark your calendars for the Friends of
the Library book sale on May 6. We
haven't held a sale for a while, so we
will have a great selection of novels,
paperbacks, and all those special
interest books that you like to keep at
home for easy reference.

There will be something new in the
Community Room - plan to come by
and see why we haven't had a book
sale for a while. (Hint: the new addi-

tion will make your shopping, and our
setting up, much easier!)
We're looking forward to seeing you
Saturday at 9:30. The sale will go until
1:30, and then continue on Monday
self-service from 12:30 until 4:30.
Remember: these books are a great
bargain, and each purchase you make
helps our librarians buy new materials
for use at our UC library.

Senior Center Offers Many Programs

The University City Senior Center , a
program of Jewish Family Service,
offers hot kosher lunches each
Tuesday and Thursday at noon. The
cost for lunch is $4.00 for members
and $5.00 for non-members.
Reservations are needed. Transpor-
tation to the center is available upon
reguest.

Gentle and therapeutic chair exercis-
es offered daily at 10 a.m. Birthdays
are celebrated monthly. A partial list
of the programs scheduled for April fol-
lows: Mark-Silverstein, speaks on
"Israel Update," Tuesday, April 4%, 11
am.; Mike Nelson plays guitar music
and sings, Tuesday, April 4" 1
p.m.;Jack Wurtz, speaks on "Nuclear
Power," Thursday, April 6", 11 a.m.;
Andrea Ladmer (PEP) plays piano and

leads sing a long, Thursday, April 6™, 1
p.m.; Model Seder for Passover, led by
Rabbi Lieder, Tuesday, April 11" at
11:30 a.m.; Roanna, from the
American Cancer Society, will speak
on "Cancer Prevention," Tuesday, April
11", at 1p.m. Other programs include
the Fynetunes, Joanne Price speaking
on Fall prevention and bingo.

The center is located at 3813
Governor Drive. Call Phyllis Spital,
Program Coordinator at (858) 550-
5998 for more information about the
center and a complete list of the pro-
grams offered. The University City
Senior Center will be closed Thursday,
April 13" & Thursday, April 20" in
observance of Passover.

Daylight Savings Time is here!
Slow Down! Watch for children.
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UC's Community Emergency

Response Team (CERT) Grows

After the devastating Cedar Fire that
took 15 lives, destroyed more than
280,000 acres and 2,400 homes and
caused $819 million in damages in
October of 2003, the City of San

Diego's Fire-Rescue Department
developed the CERT San Diego pro-
gram to help meet the needs of local
communities following disasters.
' Scripps Ranch and Tierrasanta were
the first communities to form CERT
teams. Now, there is at least one
CERT team in every council district.
The goal is to have a 50 member
CERT team in every community.
CERT Program Manager Barbara
Ayers spoke at the April 2005 UCCA
meeting. Last November, Ayers and
representatives of the San Diego Fire
Rescue Dept. spoke at a forum at UC
High sponsored by Councilman Scott
Peters and again pointed out the need
for individuals, families and communi-
ties to prepare and be able to be self-
sustaining for at least 3 days following
a disaster. With Hurricane Katrina and
the Cedar fire still fresh in mind, volun-
teers from all over the city began sign-
ing up for CERT training.

Who volunteers for CERT? Adults of
all ages from all walks of life. On
Saturday, March 18", Karen Bassler,
Mary Ann Guerra, Julie Kerr, Carole
Pietras and Mary Weinbrecht were

~among 142 graduates, the largest
class in CERT history. They joined
previous graduates Greg Hom and
Susan Hathaway on UC's team that is

District I (UC, La
Jolla, Carmel Valley)
team members get
together in front of the
CERT trailer after the
Disaster Drill.

combined with La Jolla, UTC and
Carmel Valley.

Prior to graduation on Saturday, the
students in the CERT academy partic-
ipated in a Disaster Drill which simulat-
ed the aftermath of a 7.5 earthquake.
Local residents, Pat Drobeck, Joel
Rosenberg and Nicholas Guerra were
among those who volunteered to
serve as victims.

If you would like to join our team, a
Fast Track CERT academy will be held
at the Community Room at UTC in
April.  To be accepted for the Fast
Track academy, volunteers must first
complete the online FEMA class. Visit
www.CertSanDiego.org, email
cert@sandiego.gov or call (619) 533-
3075 for more information.

CERT velunieers splint patient.

Did You Know?...

...The EIR (Environmental Impact
Report) for the UC North South
Corridor 7 alternatives (Regents Rd.
Bridge, Widening of Genesee, both ,
neither, etc. is scheduled to be
released in late April. There will be a
public review period prior to the vote by
the City Council...

...Graffiti needs to be dealt with in the
community, or it encourages more tag-
ging. You can help. If you find graffiti
on your property, remove it quickly. If
you see graffiti in the community, call
the City's Graffiti Hotline 619 525
8522 (calls are confidential.) or report it
online at
http:/fwww.sandiego.gov/graffiti/sig
hting.shtml. Online complaints are
taken through a secure server. When
graffiti is reported on private property,
City staff must inspect and legally noti-
fy the property owner or obtain their
written consent prior to graffiti removal.
This process can take several weeks...
...CERT classes are offered tuition free
to city residents and have a minimal
supply cost...

...Forty-one employees of Qualcomm
just graduated from the first BERT
(Business Emergency Response
Team) academy. Several of those grad-
uates also serve on CERT teams in
their communities...

...The City of San Diego's
Environmental Services Dept. will
hold an Auto Product Recycling
Event April 29th from 9:00 a.m. - 1:00
p.m. City of San Diego residents are
encouraged to bring their used or left-
over auto products for disposal and
recycling at the Metropolitan
Wastewater Operations Center located
in Kearny Mesa at 5571 Topaz Way at
the corner of Kearny Villa Road and
Topaz Way. Only used motor oil, oil fil-
ters, contaminated oil, antifreeze and
auto batteries are accepted. There is a
10 gallon limit. For more information,
go to www.sandiego.gov/environmental-
services/recycling/autoproducts.shtml....Th
e vote on the airport is scheduled for
November 2006. To keep informed,
check the San Diego Regional
Airport Authority website:
www.san.org/authority/assp/resources.
asp ...
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President’s Perspective...
| have always been a great fan of
Disneyland and the constant and con-
tinual effort they make to keep the park
neat and clean for all patrons. | am
also a great fan of all the folks in
University City who make a special
effort to keep our community a neat
and clean place to live. Katherine
Obar is out and about at a very early
hour each morning trolling our commu-
nity and disposing of litter and trash
she finds along the way during her
morning stroll. Kathleen Talley has
taken on the special personal project
of cleaning up the trash she discovers
along Gullstrand Ave. There is no sign
proclaiming her to be the one respon-
sible for a clean avenue, but it is her
special gift to her neighbors.
The number of folks volunteering to be
Weed Whackers continues to grow.
Their generous commitiment of time
and talent early on Saturday mornings
is a tribute to their hardiness and will-
ingness to keep our community a
beautiful place to live.
On Saturday, May 13", the clean up
process will continue. This will be the
official U.C. Clean up day.
Volunteers of all ages and abilities are
needed to make this a successful day
for all of us. Please mark your calen-
dar for this big event! Details can be
obtained by contacting Association co-
chairs Andy Freeburn at andyfree-
burn@century21award.com or
Richard Betzenderfer at betzender-
fer@san.rr.com. Let's continue to work
together to make our neighborhood a
very clean and special place to live
and work.

We have started listing the members
of the Association in our newsletter so
that all of the community can be aware
of the thoughtfulness and generosity of
their neighbors. Many small gifts can
create large opportunities for the
Association to continue to create pro-
grams and activities for the betterment
of our entire community. Please use
the form in this newsletter to join with
us in creating a clean, beautiful and
safe University City!

Hugh Pates

Calling all UCHS Grads
UCHS is turning 25!

It's time for the University City High
School 25" Birthday Party, and the
Centurion Alumni Foundation of UCHS
is in the planning stages for several
events to celebrate!l The foundation
board will have tables set up at the
EdUCate! Friendraiser, April 22, at the
UCHS Graduation ceremony, and at
the UC Celebration on July 4.

The foundation is calling upon all
alumni and their parents to contact
them with email (and standard
addresses if email is unavailable) for
anyone who would be interested in
attending, helping with, donating to, or
just hearing about the events and proj-
ects, including an All-class reunion
event.

Projects to benefit UCHS that the CAF
board is considering include:

scholarships; a wall of fame honoring
alumni who have had an impact in

Concerts in the Park a

Summer Tradition

Sponsors needed

Planning for the summer concert
series is underway. The concerts will
be held at Standley Park every Sunday
from 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m, beginning
July 9" and wrapping up August 26th.
This year you can enjoy a wide blend
of music from Jazz to Rock and Roll.

The Concert Committee is seeking
sponsors to help bring back those
remarkable bands as well as new
ones. Sponsors will be publicized on
the concert flyer and will be welcome
to hang a banner at the concerts.

If you are interested in sponsoring,
making a donation, or just referring a
great band, contact Standley Park
Center Director, Sarah Anderson at
(858) 552-1651.

Thank you to all who volunteer
to deliver this newsletter. If you
would like to help, email
caroleucca@sbcglobal.net.

A volunteer is needed on
Syracuse (between Radcliffe and
Stadium), and subs are needed
throughout the community.

sports, science/medicine, business,
politics, etc;
improvements; and more.

All donations to the Centurion Alumni
Foundation are tax-deductible (it is a
501¢3 nonprofit). Checks should be
made out to CAF of UCHS, and mailed
to Centurion Alumni Foundation, c/o
UCHS, 3969 Genesee Ave, S.D.
92122). More information can be
obtained by contacting
uchsalumni@yahoo.com. This email
will get you directly in touch with the
foundation board including CEO
Sherelle Moore (Class of 2000),
Secretary Sheree Wesley-Andersen
(Class of 2000), Treasurer Elaine
Hanson (parent 2004, 2005, 2006),
Rick Mitchell, Mary Kay Hewitt, Norma
Smith and other alumni, staff, and par-
ents.

UCCA MEMBERSHIPS

Many thanks te all who have joined.
Following is a partial list of new and
renewed memberships from
February 16" - March 10*:

(Some members wish to remain anonymous.)
Wm./ Sharon Anderson

Fred/Alice Andrus

Phil/Ann Ash

Luciana Astiz

Richard/Deborah Betzenderfer,
Kay/Roger Brown

Margaret Callahan

Larry/Barbara Clark

Drew Dougherty, Heidi Hansan,
Steve/Susan Foster

Jane Gibson

Howard Golladay

Pete/Doree Hekman

Linda Hearn

John Hoffman, Elvira /Diego

Iveys

Ed/Judie Jilka,

Jess/Jane Knighton

Judith/Umi Landau

Mike/Lisa Litt

Jim/Dee McKinley

Howard/Diane Schachat

Tracy Shaw,

Sam/Linda Sims

Scott Writer, Melanie Norum
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UNIVERSITY CITY
is more than a neighborhood!

University City Community Association Annual Membership Drive

P

Please consider supporting your community association by renewing your membership or becoming a member.
The greater the support, the more we can do for University City, the best kept secret in San Diego.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

UCCA Membership Application

One membership for your entire household for January — December 2006

___ New member __ Renewal
__General member $15 __Community Supporter $35 __UC Community Angel $50
Please print.
Name(s)
Address
Phone Email

Individual and Business Members’ names may be listed in the newsletter under membership. Please indicate if you do NOT
want your name to be listed. Do NOT list my name.

Business Membership
January — December 2006

_____Silver member $50 ____Gold Member $100
#Please print:
Business Name
Contact
Address
Phone E-mail

Listed below are activities and programs UCCA organized or supported in 2005. Please help us identify those
that are important to our membership by checking the appropriate box below:

Activity/Event Very Important | Important Not Important | Comments
Beautification/Landscaping
Community Clean Up
Enhancement Committee
Graffiti Abatement Committee
Holiday Tree Lighting
Monthly Newsletter

Summer Concerts in the Park
UC Celebration

Suggestions for other activities, events or sponsorship in 2006:

Thank you for your continued support!

“Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:
UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive #121, San Diego, CA 92122
Questions: Hugh Pates, UCCA President (858) 453-0645
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April Events at
Standley Park and
Rec Center

April 3-8
Spring Classes Begin

April 10-14®

Spring Day Camp

Ages: 5-12

Fees: Regular Hours:
9:00am-4:00pm
$115 per week
$25 daily
$35 field trip daily

Extended Hours:
7:00am-6:00pm
$140 per week
$30 daily

$45 field trip daily

All registration and payments (includ-
ing daily) must be paid in full prior to
first day of attendance!

Field Trip for spring break will be the
movies and arcade!!

April 15"

Spring Egg Hunt

10 am-12 pm for all ages.

Arrive promptly at 10am, bring bas-
ket. Crafts, Jump, & Face Painting
included.

April 21+

Kid's Night Out
5:30 pm -9:30 pm
$10/child

Ages: 4-11
Dinner included

April 27" 7:00pm
Recreation Council meeting

For more information for all the
above call Standley Recreation
Center at 858-552-1652.

NOTICE

Flyers or handouts about
businesses or non-UCCA events, activi-
ties, issues or organizations are neither
inserted nor distributed with the UCCA

newsletter.

Almost back to normal: Fencing surrounds new sod at Standiey Middle School

Curie School to hold
Kindergarten
Registration April 5

Kindergarten Registration for resident
students will take place on
Wednesday, April 5, 2006, 1:00 p.m. -
3:00 p.m. in the Curie Auditorium.
Must have birth certificate, shot
record, proof of residence (SDG&E
bill, phone bill) and Social Security
number.

Curie’s boundaries are: East: 805,
West: east side of Genesee, South:
52, North: Rose Canyon.

A note of thanks...

Community members were able to
hear the views of ten candidates for
the 50th Congressional District seat at
the recent Candidate Forum. Thanks
to Sandy Lippe and Carol May for
organizing the forum, moderator Dana
May for keeping things moving and
under control, UCCA volunteers Judy
Brinner, Sue Detisch, Pat Drobeck,
Andy Freeburn, Mary Ann Guerra,
Barbara Henshaw, Debbie Horowitz e
Carole Pietras, Darlene Ventimiglia,
and Michelle Fournier and UCHS stu-
dents who attended and helped during
the event.

ADVERTISING INFORMATION:

Reservations for ad space will be
accepted on a first come-first served
basis beginning the 1st of the
month preceding publication. A
backup list will be maintained.

To reserve space, please contact Terri
Day, UCCA Advertising Manager at
uccaADS@ hotmail.com.

Ad copy in camera-ready format
must be received by the 10* of the
month preceding publication (i.e.,
April 10" for May edition) by Terri Day,
Advertising Manager, at
uccaADS@hotmail.com as an
attachment.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the
proper amount made payable to UCCA

should be mailed by the 10th of the
month preceding publication to:
UCCA Ads, 3368 Governor Drive,
#121, San Diego, CA 92122.

AD PRICES:

Business card 3.5"x2.0" $50
Double business card 3.5"x4" $90
Quarter page ads 3.5"x4.5" $100

Additional costs incurred for prepara-
tion of ads for publication will be billed
separately.

Advance reservations: Ad space
may be reserved in advance only once
per calendar quarter.

T~

Disclaimer: The UCCA newsletter receives information and advertising from a variety of -
sources. UCCA and the publisher cannot and do not guarantee the accuracy of the information or
the complete absence of errors and/or omissions nor do UCCA andfor the publisher assume
responsibility for same. Publication does not constitute an endorsement by the publisher or UCCA.
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Mark Giffin Landscape

CA Lic #500011
Specializing in Renovations
& Problem Solving

858-571-7465
® M.S. in Agriculture
@ Former SD Zoo Plant Propagator

® 24 Years Experience
Helping Clients Create Their Vision

University City Residents are invited to
Holy Week Services

April 9 Palm Sunday Service 9:00 a.m.
April 13 Maundy Thursday Service 7:00 p.m.
April 14 Good Friday Service 7:00 p.m.
April 15 Easter Vigil 9:00 p.m.

April 16 Easter Sunday Service 9:00 a.m.

All Saints Lutheran Church
6355 Radcliffe Drive, San Diego, CA 92122
(1 block from Governor/Genesee)

Office Phone: 858-453-3595 www.allsaintsuniversitycity.com

Bill Christensen’s ': Quality Painting

Estab. 1978 = License #467224 « Bonded

Residential & Commercial * Custom Faux Finishes
Restoration Services ¢ Hydro-Pressure Washing

We paint by the number...

Step | — Estimating! We provide the highest quality job at the most
competitive price.

Step 2 — Preparation! Better quality, better details, better results. _

Step 3 — Quality Painting! With us, quality is something you can count on.

619-435-7336

My family and | are U.C. residents. In fact, were happy to provide
a list of local references who will be happy to speak on our behalf.

OVER | Free seminar about your real
557 estate options

Avoid costly errors when “downsizing”

Please join us for an informative seminar. Topics include:

+ Pricing your home to sell and evaluating offers

- Transferring your real estate tax base to your new home
« 1031 Exchanges for your investment property

» Capital gains exclusion

» Creative Financing

We'll leave time for questions and answers afterwards.

Friday, April 21 at 1:15 pm
Standley Park Rec Center

Given by UC Residents and local experts:
Ranjitha Kurup

Susy Lerner

Michael C. Rose

And our sponsors...

Refreshments will be served

RSVF: 858-622-4254

@ Prudential i washington Mutual

California Realty HOME LOANS

DRYDEN WORLDWIDE
TAX SERVICE

www.drydentax.com

FEDERAL AND ALL STATE RETURNS
Tax, Financial, and Retirement Planning
John A. Dryden, EA, CFP

6141 Woifstar Ct. » San Diego, CA 92122-3951 U.S.A.
(858) 457-8545 FAX (858) 777-5542
email: johndrydensd @hotmail.com

R

The UPS Store

-

DENNIS STEIN
Commission # 1452
=1 Notary Public - California
v/ San Diego County
My Comm, Explres Nov 24, 2007

T

)
TV

Bl

7770 Regents Rd. #113 San Diego, CA. 92122
858-453-7331
Shipping * Packaging * Moving * Copying * Printing * Notary
Mailbox Service * Faxing * Fingerprinting

Katie Dunahoo-Klein June Kubli Lydia Hwang Vosovic !
858.775.1239 858.320.2955 858.472.0608

CoLDWEeLL Golden Triangle Office
BANKER O Governor Drive at Genesee

Just Sold in University City!

3416 Millikin Avenue; 5652 Lamas Street
6736 Radcliffe Drive; 4144 Caminito Islay

Professional * Personal * Powerful

“Sold” in cooperation with other brokers
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Serving University City
Sellers and Buyers
Since 1982

Teamed for your success!

Rita Wood
858.775.2967

Terri Day
858.775.8377

www.californiamoves.com/rita.wood
Visit our website for over
10,000 listings in

il San Diego County
BANKER O
RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE Frartin

Going Beyor -

Does My Child Have an
Undetected Vision Prqblem?

Some of the following signs may indicate that your child has a vision problem:

* Blurred or double vision ) * Words jumbling or moving on the

“ Jerky eye movements page

“ Crossed eyes + Poor reading comprehension

+ Closing or blocking cne eye when + Poor handwriting or copying skills
reading “r Letter or number reversals after

“r Avoidance of near work first grade

# Frequently loses their place when “r Headaches and discomfort after
reading reading

Do these signs look familiar? Approximately 1 in 4 children have at least one
vision problem. If you have noticed any of these signs, your child may be at risk
for a vision problem.

You are invited to a FREE vision screening that goes beyond 20/20 to help
identify if your child is at risk or may have an undetected vision problem.

Saturday, April 29, 2006
1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Dr. Jennifer Tam and Dr. Gary Sneag

4310 Genesee Avenue, Suite 101

San Diego, CA 92117
(In the Clairemont Liberty Park Plaza, | block north of Balboa Ave)

Please contact DORY or MARY if you would like to be included on our screening list.

(858) 560-5181

We look forward to sceing vou there!

§ . .

Introducing the Curves 6 Week Solution. Six weeks of small,
intimate nutrition classes where you'll learn how to fose weight &‘I’i)eﬁ
and keep it off for good. Classes begin April 17th. The power i
lasts forever. Six-week program for just $69. Includes a tote The power to amaze yourself®

bag full of the tools you need to help you reach your goals. Over 9,000 locations worldwide.

858-373-2870
UC Marketplace with Henry's

GUESS WHO’S #1 IN

UNIVERSITY CITY REAL ESTATE?

YOU ARE!

And that perspective is what
makes Team Bassler so successful

We believe your interests come first -
Get the attention you deserve!

JOHN & SANDY BASSLER

Let us show you... we're just a phone call away:

(858) 583-5157
(858) 583-5141
(800) 233-2806

SOLD@SUNNYSOCAL.COM
WWW.SUNNYSOCAL.COM

3316 Governor Dr

curnves.com

Prices may vary. Void where prohibited. Offer valid at participating locations.

Representing buyers and sellers in Clairemont and

University City since 1978. UC residents and volunteers.
Relocation and Mortgage services available.
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